
City of Olathe Planning Commission

100 E. Santa Fe | Lone Elm

Monday | July 25, 2022 | 6:00 PM

Workshop Canceled

PLANNING COMMISSION ANNUAL TRAINING

The City of Olathe Planning Commission Workshop scheduled for 

Monday, July 25, 2022 at 6:00 p.m. has been canceled. If you have any 

questions or would like additional information, contact the Planning 

Division at 913-971-8750.

The City of Olathe offers public meeting accommodations. Olathe City Hall is wheelchair accessible. Assistive 

listening devices as well as iPads with closed captioning are available at each meeting. To request an ASL 

interpreter, or other accommodations, please contact the City Clerk’s office at 913-971-8521. Two (2) business days 

notice is required to ensure availability.
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